
 

 

Feedback: Bilateral meeting regarding implementation of 

new organisational structure without consultation held 12 

December 2021 
 

As previously updated, the process is underway and there will be several meetings before the actual 

migration to the new structure can be finalised, as according to the employer it may take about three 

years to be concluded. The PSA is part of this process to make sure that members are not disadvantaged 

during its implementation process.   

 

The task team further discussed the approved placement guide based on relevant legislation. The 

discussion included the way forward in terms of the placement templates which members must fill when 

migrating to the new approved structure. The placement template will also prove that all affected and non-

affected members were consulted during the migration process.  The task team and the employer will 

start visiting all institutions for the roll-out plan, starting from 24 January 2022 to February 2022. It was 

agreed that chairpersons of different institutions be part of the meetings from January 2020 so that they 

can assist in the continuation of the roll-out plan to the different municipalities and service centers.   

 

Members are reminded that the PSA is represented by Cde. Nong who can be contacted at 

nongmp@agric.limpopo.gov.za / 082 883 5847. The PSA provincial office can also be contacted for the 

attention of Patricia Matlhadisa at patricia.matlhadisa@psa.co.za / 076 983 9852 for any clarity.  

 

Members will be kept informed of new developments. 
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